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• Construction projects 

• Church transitions 

• Health 

• Travel 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

• May 9—Hannah’s 

graduation with her 

master’s degree 

• May 11—Mother’s 

Day 

Special Dates/Events 
 

Stacy &  Jennifer Dassow 
704-209-7219 

sjdassow@gmail.com 

 

Personal support: 

Gospel Light Baptist 

Church 

2121 Mooresville Rd. 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.glbaptist.org 

 

Personal Contact 

Information: 

Even though we are currently 

in the States, the ministries in 

Peru and around the world 

continue. Rejoice with us as we 

share some of the highlights from 

the past month. 

We arrived on April 2 and 

were pleasantly surprised to learn 

that the people renting our home 

were out. Not only did that mean 

that we could stay in our own 

home, but they also fulfilled the 

obligations of the lease. That 

blessing allowed us to have all 

family members stay with us 

instead of finding alternate 

lodging. 

We traveled to Salisbury the 

first weekend to be at our home 

church. Stacy preached in both 

morning and evening services, 

plus Sunday School. The evening 

before, we enjoyed a time of 

fellowship with the couples that 

we “grew up with.” While many 

no longer attend Gospel Light, it 

was as if time stood still, allowing 

us to pick right back up where we 

left off. We ask your prayers for 

our home church as they 

prayerfully seek a pastor to guide 

the ministry into the next phase 

that the Lord has for them. 

The second weekend was jam-

packed with both a wedding 

shower for Beka and Jacob and a 

baby shower for Matt and Naomi. 

Being in our home made things so 

much easier and provided a 

central location to work from and 

relax in when the activities were 

over. Words cannot express how 

Construction Projects: 
www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 
Project support: 

Gospel Light GLM 

International 

123 Cherry Tree Lane 

Salisbury, NC 28146 

www.gospellightglmintl.org 

 

 

much we appreciate all the people 

that participated in these two 

events and helped both couples 

celebrate what lies before them. It 

is possible that we could be 

grandparents again when the next 

newsletter arrives. 

Toward the end of the month, 

we celebrated the birthdays of 

both Beka and Jennifer. It’s hard 

to believe that we no longer have 

any teenage children and that she 

will be married by the end of the 

year. For Jennifer’s birthday, we 

took a day trip to one of the 

nearby towns. 

  

Please note a change in our 

email address. We have been 

experiencing issues with several 

Outlook accounts, so we switched 

to Gmail. 

 

To our knowledge, things are 

going well in Peru. They met off-

site on Easter for a special service 

and time of fellowship. All 

activities are moving forward just 

as if we were there. While we do 

check in periodically, our 

communication has purposefully 

decreased. Stacy meets virtually 

with Alex to teach him principles 

of church administration to aid in 

his transition from assistant to co-

pastor. 

We appreciate your faithful 

prayer and financial support for us 

and the ministries in Peru. 

 

Until the nets are full, 

Stacy & Jennifer Dassow 

April 2025 

mailto:dassowsj@live.com
http://www.gospellightglmintl.org/

